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k ...+ j November 15, 1979

Mr. Charles L. Gysi, III
P.O. Box 216 IN RESPONSE REFER
Willow Grove, PA 19090 TO F01A-79-466

Dear Mr. Gysi:

This is in response to yon letter dated October 27, 1979 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, radio communications
information regarding the Three Mile Island accident during March-April,
1979.

The NRC did not use its own radio equipment during the Three Mile Island
accident. Rather, it used e
Agriculture (Forest Service)quipment supplied by the Department ofand the Department of Energy. We do not
know the frequencies used or have any other information regarding this
equipment. I suggest that you contact the above noted agencies.

Sincerely,

Q .i??$dM
CAM.

s1. M. Felton, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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